Wendy Neugebauer

If this is the mine that is requesting operation near keyhole state park I am against it approval.
Bentonite contains a substance that can cause lung disease when airborne. There are many homes in
the area, not just Pine Haven, but all around this area. There are visitors to the lake many with small
children. Here is one element in bentonite that the CDC states is DANGEROUS.
https://www.cdc.gov/niosh/topics/silica/default.html. Please do not allow something so hazardous
to be part of our community or to visitors to our beautiful Keyhole state park.



